ULUBERIA COLLEGE
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
ULUBERIA, HOWRAIL, 711315

NOTICE
| DATE-19/03/2024
This is to notify that the Department of Education, Uluberia College is pleased to announce
an upcoming outreach programme to the Asha Bhavan Centre, Kathila, Banitabla, Uluberia.
This visit aims to provide students with practical insights into working with differently-abled

individuals and to foster empathy and understanding towards their needs

Details of the visit are as follows:

Date: 20/03/2024(Wednesday)

Time: 12:30 PM

Meeting Point: Uluberia College.

During the outreach programme, students will have the opportunity to interact with the
special children at Asha Bhavan Centre, participate in educational activities, and learn about
the various programs and initiatives undertaken for their development and well-being.

All participating students are requested to assemble at the designated meeting point at the
specified time and carry College ID card with them. Please ensure punctuality to avoid any
delays. Students are advised to dress appropriately and respectfully for the visit. We
encourage all students to participate in this meaningful experience and make the most of this
opportunity to contribute positively to the lives of others.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Togyombn Chidinndesdty, g@&/u /
Head of the Department Principal
Uluberia College '
Department of Education Uluberia College

Uluberia, Howrah.



